
 
 
   
    

neighbourhood plans 

From: Lanscombe House 
Sent: 08 November 2017 18:52 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Torquay Neighbourhood Plan 

Cockington Chelston and Livermead Community Partnership fully supports the submitted Torquay Neighbourhood 
Plan. 
Our Community Partnership has been fully involved in and consulted by the TNP Forum and we see it as a vital 
element in the improvement of the quality of life of residents in Torquay and the future prosperity of Torquay. We fully 
support the protection of the designated Local Green Spaces as they represent the most cherished and special green 
areas within our community. We also fully support the allocated development sites and support building homes as our 
economy grows on a jobs led basis. We support Brownfield before Greenfield development. 

Leon Butler 
Chair CCLCP 
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